
Karas Dental Appointments and Cancellations 
 

We ask that you give us 24 hours minimum notice if you will not be able 
to make it to your appointment.  

 

We understand Illness, family obligations, and emergencies, however, 
please make every attempt to keep your appointment as we staff the 
office according to our schedule. Therefore, we will charge for missed 
appointments if not cancelled or re-scheduled within 24 before the 
appointment. We have an answering machine and check that often.  

 

Karas Dental reserves the right to charge $100.00 for no call/ no show 
appointments.  We have text, e-mail,and phone call reminders in place 
to help patients remember appointments.  

 

Thank you for understanding.  


